
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs K Bones at kbones@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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04 March 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

World Book Day  
Thursday 5th March – Full Uniform Expected 

 
We have received a number of queries from parents asking if students can 
come to school in fancy dress tomorrow to celebrate World Book Day, as 
in previous years. 
 
This year, we are not inviting students to have a non-school uniform day; 
instead we have been celebrating Reading for Pleasure through English 
lessons where other subject staff have been joining in by reading too. This 
provides role models for reading and confirms that everyone in our school 
community values reading for pleasure. 
 
To confirm, all students are expected to attend wearing full school uniform 
tomorrow for World Book Day; we are celebrating reading in an entirely 
different way this year. 
 
We certainly would not leave parents with the stress of creating a WBD 
outfit the day before the event! 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Karen Lefevre 
Lead Practitioner – Literacy 
klefevre@buckinghamschool.org  
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